
 

 

Columbine Genealogical & Historical Society, Inc. 
               P.O. Box 2074 – Centennial, CO  80161-2074 

 
                       November Programs 

 

Tuesday,  November  13;  1:00 – 3:00 p.m. – “The Spirits Speak:  A Historical 
Presentation on Modern Spiritualism in the 1800s” presented by historical 
interpreters from the Littleton Museum 
 
The development of the Modern Spiritualist Movement in the United States is the focus of this 
program which will feature first-person presenters in the roles of Mrs. John Fox, the mother of the 
Fox sisters who started the movement in upstate New York, and Mr. John Brown who was known as 
the “Medium of the Rockies.”  Gain insight into the lives of these people who helped shape many of 
the beliefs still held in today’s popular culture. 

                                     +++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 

Tuesday,  November  20;  9:30 – 11:30 a.m.   **EARLY BIRD CLASS** 
“Using City Directories and Sanborn Maps to Learn About Our Ancestors” 
presented by Ed Storey, Pikes Peak Genealogical Society 
 
City directories and Sanborn maps are two widely available sources that can help the researcher 
better understand where ancestors lived and worked.  The directories are useful in gaining the most 
benefit from the maps.  This presentation will show how to access these sources and use them to the 
best advantage in your genealogy research. 

 
Tuesday,  November  20;  1:00 – 3:00 p.m. “World War I Resources and Research” 
presented by Sandy Ronayne, CGHS member 
 
This presentation will introduce some of the online and print resources available for researching a 
U.S. veteran of the Great War. 
 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
The Columbine Genealogical & Historical Society meets at the Lutheran Church of the Holy Spirit, 
6400 S. University Blvd., Centennial, CO. Program meetings are held on the second and third 
Tuesdays of the month at 1:00 p.m. and ”Early Bird” classes are scheduled on the third Tuesday of 
the month at 9:30 a.m.  No programs are presented in June, July, and August.  A holiday social 
gathering is held on the second Tuesday of December. For meeting details, email Bob Jenkins, CGHS 
President:  ColumbineGenealogy@gmail.com 
 

PLEASE JOIN US AND BRING A FRIEND -- VISITORS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME! 
 

Visit the Columbine Web Site at: www.ColumbineGenealogy.com 

 For latest updates, visit our Facebook page - www.facebook.com/ColumbineGenealogy 
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